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31 October 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
We hope you all had an amazing half term break. Please see below some important reminders: 
 

Start of the day for KS1 
Please may we ask that parents now drop off their children to the main back door (as you follow the 
path around the back of the school) where the children will be met by a member of staff and walk 
around to their classroom. Collection arrangements are to remain the same. 
 
Start of the day for KS2 
Please may we ask that parents/carers now drop off children in KS2 at the green gates by the hall.  If 
you do need to speak to your child's class teacher, please see them at the end of the school day, 
however, if there is an urgent message, please come to the front office to pass the message 
on. Collection arrangements are to remain the same.  
 
Lunchtime Football 
If your child likes to play football at lunchtimes with their friends, please can we 
ask that during the current wet and muddy weather conditions that they bring 
in a spare pair of trainers and joggers.  
 
Please note if your child plays the organised football at lunchtimes with Mr 
James that it is essential, they bring in these spare items.  
 
Autumn and Winter Weather 
Please may we ask that during the colder and wetter months ahead that your child wears suitable 
footwear and wears a coat to school. 
 
 
Birthday and Celebration Treats 
We love how the children enjoy celebrating their birthdays and other 
occasions with their friends by bringing in sweets and treats, however, 
please may we remind you, that anything containing nuts is absolutely 
not allowed (including snickers bars).  It has been brought to our 
attention that 'pinballs' and 'lollipops' are also being given out.  As these 
are choking hazards due to the spherical size of these sweets, please 
do not put these sweets or anything this shape of size in the treats that 
your children bring in. 
 
 



 

  Farnborough Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the  

 welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales 
 Company Number 08753719.  The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org 

 

Farnborough Primary School 
Farnborough Hill 

Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ 

t 01689 853295   e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for the next two weeks 
 
Thursday 2 November- 9.30am- Years 3 and 4 Maths Workshop 
Thursday 2 November 2023- 2.00pm R, 1 and 2 Reading Workshop 
Friday 3 November - Unicef PJ dress Up day- donation of £1 
Friday 3 November- Reception and Year 6 Height, Weight and Vision Checks 
Monday 6 November- NEST Music Concert Rehearsal @ Langley Boys 
Wednesday 8 November- Reception Parent Meetings 
Wednesday 8 November-NEST Music Concert 6-8pm 
Thursday 9 November- Year 3 Visit to British Museum 
Thursday 9 November- 9am- Reception – Teddy Bears Picnic 
Thursday 9 November- Year 5 Visit to Al-Emaan Centre 
Friday 10 November- Book Looks (8.40-9am or 3-3.30pm) 
Friday 10 November- PTA EVENT- Jolly Jam Jar Donations (No nuts) 
 

We look forward to another fun filled half term with the children. 

Best Wishes, 

 

 
Miss James 
Executive Head 
 

 

 

 

 

 


